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Administration Building 

(870) 772-3371 

Fax: (870) 772-2602 

 
Little Business and 
Technology Center 

(870) 772-3371 

Fax: (870) 772-2047 

 
ABC Program 

(870) 774-9111 

Fax: (870) 773-0643 
 

Fairview Elementary 

(870) 774-9241 

Fax: (870) 774-0236 

 
Harmony Leadership Academy 

(870) 772-0281 

Fax: (870) 773-0068 
 

Kilpatrick Elementary 

(870) 774-9691 

Fax: (870) 772-4386 

 
North Heights Community School 

(870) 773-1091 

Fax: (870) 772-2722 
 

Trice Elementary 

(870) 772-8431 

Fax: (870) 773-1492 

 
Arkansas Middle School 

(870) 621-3990 

Fax: (870) 621-3991 
 

Arkansas High School 

(870) 774-7641 

Fax: (870) 773-8408 

 
Digital Learning Academy 

(870) 773-1091 

Fax: (870) 772-2722 
 

Athletic Department 

(870) 774-8532 

Fax: (870) 774-4504 
 

Food Service 

Maintenance and Transportation 

(870) 772-1401 

Fax: (870) 772-6396 
 

Gifted and Talented 

(870) 772-3371 

Fax: (870) 772-2602 

 
Special Services 

(870) 772-9815 

Fax: (870) 772-1867 
 

District Security 

(870) 772-3371 

Fax: (870) 772-2602 

 
 

September 1, 2021 

 

 

 

Standards Assurance Division 

Arkansas Department of Education 

Four State Capitol Mall 

Little Rock, AR  72201 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

In accord with Commissioner’s Memo FIN-21-053, please accept this letter 

as confirmation of approval and posting of the 2021-2022 salary schedules 

and personnel policies for the Texarkana Arkansas School District. 

 

The licensed and classified salary schedules were approved by the Board of 

Education on June 3, 2021, to be effective July 1, 2021.  The licensed and 

classified personnel policies were approved by the Board of Education on 

March 16, 2021.  Both the salary schedules and personnel policies can be 

located on the district’s website at www.tasd7.net under the “State 

Required” menu option. 

 

TASD subscribes to the ASBA model policies; the local Board approval 

date is recorded at the bottom of each personnel policy published. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

<Frank Coleman> 

 

Frank Coleman 

President, TASD Board of Education 
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